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41st session of the Universal Periodic Review

Review of Finland 


Intervention by H.E. Christopher Grima, Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Malta
 


Malta warmly welcomes the delegation of Finland and thanks it for the presentation of the national report. 

We would like to make the following recommendations:

1) Ensure that crimes of violence against women are effectively investigated and prosecuted without undue delay.
2) Consider strengthening primary health-care services to enhance their availability and accessibility throughout the country, with a view to ensure equal access to all groups.

We wish the delegation of Finland a successful review session.
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